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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Lance van Dijk <lance@olivetreecare.co.uk>

Sent: 14 July 2016 15:00

To: Planning

Subject: Notification of works within a conservation area

Dear Sir/Madam,  

  

This is notification of my intent to carry out tree work at 132 Prince of Wales Road, NW5 3NE which falls under 

the Camden conservation area.  The notifications is as follows: 

  

Owner details: Robert McCann 

Agent:  Jacob Tree Ltd 

Agent Contact Details:  Jacob Sedgwick, 07770521244 

  

Location: 132 Prince of Wales Road, NW5 3NE 

Tree Species:  1x London Plane 

Location:  Rear Garden 

Work proposed:  Reduce by 2m 

Reason for work:  To mitigate damage and displacement of the garden boundary wall. 

  

I note the commencement of the 6-week notification period as 15/07/16. 

  

Many Thanks 

  

Lance  

 

Lance van Dijk 
07825154141 
lance@olivetreecare.co.uk 
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